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IN 1925 a newsprint industry inNew
Zealand was hardlymore than 4 dream,
though suggested by an English expert,
William Adamson. Today after years of
imaginativeplanning by foresters,engin-
eers and paper expertsKaingaroa State
Forest, fiftymileslong and twentywide,
clothesthepumiceplainsand theTasman
project has given substance to the dream
Sir James Fletcher has been themoving
spirit in theorganisationof Tasman Pulp
and Paper Company Limited, whose
integrated millsatKawerauintheBayof
Plenty,willbeginproductionofnewsprint,
kraft pulp and sawn timber in mid-1955.
Tasman is a public company with an
authorised sharecapitalof f6,000,000.The
Crown has subscribed for one million
shares and the FletcherOrganisation for
sevenhundredthousand;andfrom timeto
time thepublicWill be invited to take up
shares and debentures: In the meantime
thebalanceof thefinancerequiredto com-
plete construction and commence produc-
tion is assured by a financial agreemene
with theGovernment

Tasman PULP AnD PAPER COMPANY Limited
In theTasman project newsprint,kraftpulp
and timbermills are integrated for economy incapitaland operating costs andprofitable useof
wholerangeofrawmaterialavailable.
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